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I am writing in support of HB 2457 that ensures that DSPs get the wages they 

deserve, by moving DSP wages to 150% of minimum wage and covering the Paid 

Leave Oregon Payroll Expense. Not everyone is capable of doing this job. So those 

that can, should be adequately compensated.The kindness and care shown by the 

DSPs are second to none. Please vote yes on HB 2457. DSPs, the people they 

support and their families are counting on your support! 


